
Financial Assistance to Attend the LNPS Conference 

LNPS has dedicated funds to help individuals wishing to attend the LNPS Annual 

Conference who otherwise might be financially constrained from doing so.  Our 

goal is to enhance the skill set being applied to native plant advocacy and 

education in the state of Louisiana by having passionate and energetic people 

attend the conference, learn and apply the connections made and education 

received towards the LNPS mission: the preservation, conservation, and study of 

native plants in their habitats; the promotion of knowledge of their utilization; and 

the education of the public about the values of native plants and their habitats. 

Applicants for these grants are eligible for up to $250 in assistance 

towards securing lodging and meals to attend the conference.  You 

must submit a brief proposal to the LNPS 

Board at lnpsinbox@gmail.com no later than January 21st, 2024.   

The Board will review, select and notify awardees by February 5th.  

 

Proposals should include no more than two paragraphs describing yourself, your 

reasons for wanting to attend the Conference and what contributions you anticipate 

being able to make towards the LNPS’ mission. 

 


